Allyn Anne stops to pose in her
Minnie Mouse costume.

I enjoy biology this year be- This year
cause we do a lot of experi- brought many
ments in lab. challenges
for the
Deana Carter tenth grade.
They took

many difficult subjects, such as geometry, biology, and
typing. They also showed genuine interest in lab.
While being involved in sports they still managed to
keep up their grades. The Sophmores had a great year
even though they had many new challenges throughout
the year.

Deana and J.R. try not to laugh during the Student Council
meeting.

Smith and Stacy stop to take a picture while walking to lunch
24 together.




